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Dear Justices,
 
I’m writing to add my support for the new caseload standards that have been proposed.  Based on
research by the ABA and RAND Corporation, it is imperative these standards be adopted.
 
Thank you.  Sincerely,
 
Grace Porter
Attorney
King County Dept. of Public Defense
SCRAP Division
Cell: (206) 291-5454
Fax:  (253) 852-9686
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